
UNITED STATES 
POSTAL SERVICE 

March 24,2009 

Hon. Steven W. Williams, Secretary 
Postal Regulatory Commission 
901 New York Avenue NW, Suite 200 
Washington, D. C. 20268-000 1 

Dear Mr. Williams: 

In connection with the Commissi 1 rul pertain i n 
C.F.R. ~3001.102 (2008), I have enclosed copies of the fc 

Quarterly Statistics Report, Quarter I, FY 2009. 
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I have enclosed a computer disk containing an electronic copy of this report. It is 
also available at the Postal Service's public web site 
(http://www.usps.com/financials/qsr/welcome. htm). 

Since re1 y , 

Daniel J. Foucheaux, Jr. 
Chief Counsel, Pricing and 

Product Support 

Enclosures 

475 L'ENFANT PLAZA SW 
WASHINGTON DC 20260 

http://www.usps.com/financials/qsr/welcome

